







Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA

Telephone: 01434 681408 Fax: 01434 681408

E-mail: <a href="mailto:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk">admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk</a>
Web: <a href="mailto:www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk">www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk</a>

Headteacher: Jude Long

21st February 2018

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the start of the Spring 2 term. Our topic this half term is 'Spring: Growth & Weather' which we hope the children will enjoy. Please find a planning overview for this half term detailing the curriculum areas we will be covering.

**Reading books:** All children will continue to have a new reading book on Mondays to be returned each day. Whenever possible this will be changed again later in the week. **Phonics Homework:** will continue to be sent home on a Wednesdays.

**Practical Homework:** This will also be sent from time to time like the Jack and the Beanstalk homework last term and will focus on Maths or Topic work. It will be based around a practical task.

Learning Journals: Thank you so much for the lovely contributions you have already made to these and the comments- it's great to see how well they are developing at home and helps to give a more rounded picture of the whole child in the journals. Any new entries greatly appreciated.

Parents in Reception: Thank you for all of you who have visited so far- I know the children have loved having you in. If you haven't yet had chance or would like to come again, please speak to Mrs Wilkinson

Please don't hesitate to come and find one of us either before or after school, if you have any queries, however small about this or any other matters about your child. We are always happy to make a time to talk with you.

Yours sincerely,

Melanie Wilkinson, Reception Class Teacher (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday mornings and Tuesday pm )

Karen Blythe, Class 1 Teacher (Thursday and Friday mornings and other afternoons)